
February 23, 1971! 

Rabbi Daniel Tropper 
Mevo Yoram 1 
Jerusalem, ISRAEL 

Dear Danny: 

Many thanks for the copy of Shaki's speech in the 
Knesset and the report on it in Hatzofie. 

Yes, I do type out my sermons, strange and superfluous 
that that might seem. I am not sure I know why I do it... 

By now you have received a cable from Chaim about 
supplying the material for Golda Meir, to follow up my 
letter to her and Burg. It is a long shot, but I 
pray that it will prove fruitful. 

Warmest regards to your wife and child and keep in 
touch. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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